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UNIVE~SITY OF ILLINOIS 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

URBANA, ILLINOIS 

May 1,. 1953 

National Security Agency 
Washington 25, D. c .. 

Att 1 n Mr. W. F. Friedman 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

In the recent memorandum which I 
sent you I believe I omitted Gordon Pall, Saunders 
MacLa.ne and Lowell Paige from the list of suggested 
panel members in mathematics. I may also have 
failed to put MacPherson's name in the appropriate 
panel list. If the memorandum has already been re­
produced with these omisAions no harm is done since 
the names can be taken up anyway when we meet •. 

--- ----- - --- --- - ~- - - -------------- - --
Sincerely yours, 

~-r~ 
s. s. Cairns '\ 

Head of the Department 
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